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LAUREN KUCKYT

 RE: Crossing Guard at Simcoe/Mara in Beaverton
February 13, 2024 4:49:18 PM

Attachments:

Hi Fernando,
After running our simulation of the guard being re-located to Simcoe St & Mara Rd I can confirm that
based on current enrollment, the guard would be supporting the following number of students with
a safe walking path to school:

11 students to Holy Family
78 students to the new Beaver River PS

It is not common practice for our office to present requests to Council, but rather provide the
information to Township Staff regarding the request.

Thank you for adding this to the March Council meeting. If there is any clarification or other data you
need please let me know.

Regards,
Lauren

Lauren Kuckyt
Safety Officer
Durham Student Transportation Services (DSTS)
905-666-6360

mailto:lauren.kuckyt@dsts.on.ca
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